
Vacancy for a Parish Councillor 
 

Do you have some free time that you could spare? 

 

If you do would you like to help represent the interests of Coleshill 

Village residents at Parish Council meetings? 

If you feel you would like to get involved in making decisions about 

your local community, local issues and make a significant 

contribution to the area in which you live or work, then this is the 

position for you! Do you have an interest in your local environment, 

local government finances, amenities, planning, community events, 

and want to make a difference then please apply! 

 

If you said yes to the above then please think about volunteering to 

be a member of the Parish Council. 

There is currently a vacancy for a Parish Councillor in Coleshill Parish. 

If you are interested or would like further details then please contact one of 

our Councillors (their email addresses are in the latest edition of the village 

newsletter or on the Coleshill website www.coleshill.org)  

 

Or you can contact: 

Lynda Jackson - Clerk to the Council 

Telephone: 07517 794647 

Email: clerk@coleshill.org 


